Dear ETCG Families,

As our customer, we value your commitment to our program. You are a part of our community and we are so thankful for each and every one of you. That being said, we wanted to inform you that we have been keeping an eye on the COVID-19, like every other business and school in our area. Our thoughts and prayers are with all those affected, or that may become affected, by this global outbreak. We have come to the hard decision to **close both gyms for the next week (March 16th-22nd)** based on the Sullivan County Health Department, USAG, and USASF recommendations, to help contain the spread. We are constantly monitoring the situation and trying to respond to the rapid changes as best we can. Our number one priority is, and always will be, the health and safety of our athletes and their families.

This closure will consist of all programs including all recreational classes, competitive team programs, and all planned events, without exception. We are currently hoping to reopen **both** locations next week (March 23rd-29th). We plan to reassess the situation next Sunday (March 22nd) and will have an update at that time.

Please know, that this decision does not come easily. We want to emphasize the importance of this global issue, while still reassuring our families that we are doing everything we can to ensure a quick reentrance into the gym! How we respond to a situation like this is a reflection of who we are — please help do your part to flatten the curve and slow down the spread by following CDC recommendations of washing hands for at least 20 seconds and practicing social distancing! As always, the health and safety of each and every family comes first, and we all at ETCG want to thank you for understanding during this trying time.

Sincerely,

Danny and Angie Taylor ETCG Owners